
Annual Screenings    

 

Parkers Chapel School District 

Vision, Hearing, BMI 

This year the nursing students will be coming again to assist in the state mandated screenings 
for our students. If there are any failed screenings, we will rescreen that student at a later date 
before a referral is made. See list below for your child’s screening requirements. If your child 
has been prescribed assistive devices for hearing or vision, please make sure they have them. 
These screenings will be on 9/27/23. 

 

Pre-K Vision and Hearing 

Kindergarten- Vision, Hearing, and BMI 

First Grade- Vision and Hearing 

Second Grade- Vision, Hearing, and BMI 

Fourth Grade- Vision, Hearing, and BMI 

Sixth Grade- Vision, Hearing, and BMI 

Eight Grade- Vision, Hearing, and BMI 

Tenth Grade-BMI 

 

Vision and Hearing Screenings are mandatory. BMI screens can be opted out of with a written 
note from the parent. The Nurse has to receive this note by September 22nd. 

*We will screen for scoliosis on a different date.* 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email or call morrisl@parkerschapelschool.com or 
870-862-4641 ext 114 

mailto:morrisl@parkerschapelschool.com

